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Since its inception in 1999, the City Avenue District that borders Lower Merion and
Philadelphia has made improving public safety a top priority. One of the latest improve-
ments was having Community Service Representatives use Segways to patrol the
area. George Caben is one of the CSRs that can now get places quicker thanks to the

Segway.
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